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Given the high risk to public health posed by COVID-19 and the increasing burden on our 

healthcare system, AbbVie has implemented measures to protect the health and safety of our 

Australian employees, our customers and the local community.    

In addition to cancelling all domestic and international travel, we have temporarily ceased visits 

by AbbVie representatives to healthcare sites. Where these visits are essential, we will work 

directly with those concerned to ensure the safety of all involved.   

We will be connecting virtually with healthcare providers to provide information and support 

about our medicines until further notice.  

Our commitment during this difficult time is to protect health and welfare, mitigate the spread of 

the virus and ensure an uninterrupted supply of our medicines to patients.   

We believe taking these actions will best support all those who are currently at the frontline of 

this pandemic and the patients we serve.  

If you have any questions regarding our medicines or any of our practices, please email 

mailto:medinfoanz@abbvie.com or call 1800 043 460. 
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